
PARENT WORKSHOP

May & June 
 Virtual   

 Workshops

Dear Second Nature Families,

Thank you for your patience as we've worked to determine 
the best way to deliver our virtual parent workshops until 

we can resume our in-person monthly workshops.  Moving 
forward, all parent workshop information will be listed on 

the Dashboard in the Parent Portal.  Dates and 
registration links will be listed on the page. 

We look forward to your participation.  We have extended 
the length of the virtual workshops from 90 minutes to 2 

hours to allow for more dialogue and questions. 
We look forward to seeing you in a workshop soon!

Take good care,

Take good care,




